
 
 
 
 

 

 

PC AGM Minutes: 30/05/2024 
 

Attendance: Jill Armour, Margaret Turner, Wendy Thompson, Emma Henderson, Rebecca Muir, Emma New, Sandra 

Milbourne  

 

Apologies: Lizzy Cleghorn, Briony Reddington, Leanne MacDonald, Silvia Savova  

 

Minutes of previous meeting: 

Sports day cancelled unfortunately due to weather and issues with the council and let for access to the hall.  

Room 2 sports day will still go ahead on Tuesday 4th June.  

MT has spoken with local tree surgeon who is going to supply bark for playground.  

 

Correspondence: 

MT to attend Chairs Locality meeting with Carole McKenzi, Executive Director of Education.  

 

Election of office bearers: 

All members to remain in same posts. 

Margaret Turner - Chair 

Rebecca Muir - Secretary 

Emma Henderson - Treasurer  

 

Discussed that it is the constitution that set how long each roll lasts and can be changed if all agreed. 

 

Chair Report 23/24: 

 

Carstairs Junction Primary School 

and Early Learning & Childcare  
Our Wee School’s a Good Wee School 

 

Parents as Partners Parent Council Minutes 
 

 



MT thanked everyone and advised it had been a great year and was wonderful to be back with face to face meetings.  

 

PC has helped to support -  

• P7 hoodies 

• Christmas Panto 

• Halloween and Shorts & Shades discos 

• Summer trips 

• P7 treat and leavers ties  

• P1 ties and book bags  

 

Reviewed PC constitution Sept 2023. 

Thank you to Emma Henderson (Treasurer), Rebecca Muir (Secretary) and all members.  

 

Going forward:  

• ELC to have more involvement with PC 

• Get seen! 

• Increase numbers  

• Look at other funding options (Morrisons/Asda)  

• Reapply for Tesco funding once current balance has been spent 

 

Money raised:  

• Christmas Raffle 

• Bonfire Bake 

• Daffodil Tea  

 

Financial Report 23/24: 

06/09/2023 - 30/05/2024 

 

Balance to date - £2577.76 

Paid in - £11623.50 (Pedal Pals £9179 - £2444.50) 

Paid out - £10929.85 (Pedal Pals 9190 - £1739.85)  



Profit - £693.65 

 

Head Teachers Report - see attached document.  

 

Shorts & Shades Disco:  

Final plans for Shorts & Shades are for 2 different time slots. First disco 1:15 - 2pm and second disco 2-2.45pm.  

 

P7 Treat: 

The P7s have picked to go to TGIs for dinner this year! Train fully funded.  

 

Prize Giving: 

All members of PC invited to Prize Giving on 24/06/24 at 1:30pm. Parents of children getting prizes will be contacted in due 

course.  

 

AOCB: 

Lanark Grammar School ties - 6 

Book bags - 10 

 

£96.00 to be paid.  

 

Date and time of next meeting: 

Thursday 22nd August 9:30am. 

  


